
 

 

 

09/03/2015 - Withdrawal of the call for the Extraordinary General 
Meeting 

 

The Board of Directors TRASTOR REIC withdraws its decision to invite the shareholders of the 
Company at an Extraordinary General Meeting and therefore the meeting of the Repeat 
General Meeting scheduled for 03.10.2015 at 11.00 at the Company's headquarters, will not 
take place. 


